
Priscilla Dillon 
 
Thank you to all who work in the Wyoming Department of Environmental Quality to keep
Wyoming's land, water and air clean and healthy.
I ask you to please NOT issue the Aethon (Moneta Divide) proposed discharge permit.
PLEASE to not compromise the health of the waters in this area to be compromised by this waste.

If the energy industry has to poison our water resources to make a profit, that is not acceptable.

I urge you to deny this discharge application.
Thank you.
Priscilla Dillon
 


